
Dates to Remember 
11/04 ~ Site Council mtg 3:15 
11/11 ~ Veterans Day no school 
11/17 ~ Math Competition 
11/19 ~ After school dance 
11/20 ~ 2 hour late start 
11/23 ~ 11/27 No School  
12/02 ~ Site Council mtg 3:15 
12/11 ~ Evening dance 6-8 
12/21 ~ 12/01 No School  

 

Boys Basketball 
The first basketball game is on 
Monday, November 9.  Remember 
there is a fee of $75.00 that must 
be paid prior to the first game.  If 
the fee is not paid or arrangements 
not made, your child will not be 
eligible to play. 

 

Tiger Pride T-shirts 
We have new Tiger Pride t-shirts 
for sale.  They come in orange and 
heather (gray). The cost is $10.00 
each. However, November 10, we 
are having a Veteran’s Day special.  
They will be on sale for $16.00 for 
two. 

Weather 
As the weather turns colder, the 
roads may be icy.  Be sure to listen 
to the radio, watch the news or 
check the district web page for 
weather information or delays. 
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H1N1 
According to the Health 
Department, flu season as begun.  
We are taking every possible 
precaution to prevent the spread 
of this contagious virus.  If your 
child has a temperature please 
keep them home.    Do not send 
your child to school until your 
child is symptom free (without any 
form of medication) for 24 hours.   

Cafeteria 
If you are sending a check to school 
to pay for lunches, please make sure 
your check is made out to L.S.M.S. 
and that your child’s first & last 
name are on it.   This will insure that 
the money is credited to the correct 
account. 

Spanish Class 
Starting 2nd trimester Spanish will be 
offered as an elective class to our 
8th students.  Information has been 
sent home; there will be an 
attendance & GPA requirement to 
be enrolled in the class.  If you have 
any questions or if your child is 
interested, please call the office @ 
862-2171.   

Be Responsible 
Be Respectful 

Be Safe  

Winter Sports 
Wrestling and Girl’s basketball will 
start January 4, 2010.  Sign-ups and 
paperwork will be handed out 
during the 2nd week of December.  
Paperwork is due back December 
15, 2009. 
 

Student of the Month 
Congratulations to the following 
students.  They are the Student of 
the Month winners for September: 

8th ~ Christina Reynolds 
          JJ Flynn 
7th ~   Chandra Green 
           Randall Berg 
6th ~    Keely Beam 
           Tanner Prince 
 

After School Help 
This year we have after school help 
on Thursday’s.  Every week we have 
either Mr. Draper or Mrs. Anderson 
for math and Mrs. Gable or Mr. 
Constable for English that will be 
alternating every week.  Please make 
sure that your child has a permission 
slip to stay after school if they plan 
to stay. 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Shane Crofoot 
he is the 7th grade Cross Country 
District Champion.  

Canned Food Drive 
The canned food drive will start at 
the end of November.  We will be 
having a class competition to win a 
prize as a class.  We use the food to 
help with food baskets and other 
community services. 

 

Thank You’s 
Again, River Valley Community 
Church has done a beautiful job for 
our school.  Before school started, 
they spent several days fixing up our 
staff room.  They painted, put in a 
new counter, faucet, new dishes, 
pub tables and chairs, and much 
more.   
 
Fields Home Improvement donated 
wood so that David Bastian could 
build outside volleyball boxes.   
 
A special thank you to all of our 
volunteer coaches.  They give up 
time away from their own families to 
provide our students with the 
opportunity to play sports.   
 

Sick Students 
When your child is home sick, 
please call the office to let them 
know.  This way we can excuse 
them for being out.   


